
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/16/2015 2:53:11 PM
Subject: RE:

Attachments: Legislator Email.pdf

Can we change the date of the letter to the legislators?
Thanks, KV
 
From: Remsey, James 

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 3:23 PM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Cc: Veldran, Katherine; Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE:
 
Katherine,
 
I have converted them to PDF and restricted the documents to not allow copy
 
Regards,
 
Jim
 
James A. Remsey
Director, Agency Computing Support Services, Division of Technology Operations
Division of Technology
 
The South Carolina
Department of Administration
1200 Senate St. Columbia, SC 29201
4430 Broad River Rd, Columbia, SC 29210
(803) 734-4511 | (803) 239-8092 mobile
 
Need Support?
(803) 896-0001 | (800) 922-1367 toll free | servicedesk@admin.sc.gov
 
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 2:53 PM

To: Remsey, James

Cc: Veldran, Katherine; Pisarik, Holly

Subject:
 
Jim-We need to get these 3 documents made into PDFs and locked so the Governor’s signature can’t be copied.
 
Thanks,
Katherine
 
Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the 
Department of Administration has been established. Please update your contact information.
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